
 

STORYTELLING FOR LIFE 

You are invited to join your child at St James’ Nursery for an afternoon of 

intergenerational story telling. Whether this is a parent, carer or grandparent, our 

afternoon is for everyone. 

Thursday 27th February 

14:15 – 15:00 

Gemma will be joining us from Truth Be Told, which is an intergenerational storytelling 

project. She will be leading an imaginative, interactive session with a short story, well-

known nursery rhymes and bringing her bag covered in pockets and full of props. It will 

be a time to share memories, ideas and have fun together.   

Let us know you are coming by scanning the QR code 


